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CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,

Greetings from TWGS!!

We hope this circular finds you in good health and high spirits. As we approach the
joyous occasion of Raksha Bandhan, we would like to inform you that the school will
remain closed on 31.08.2023 i.e. Thursday.

We encourage you to make the most of this holiday by spending quality time your
loved ones and celebrating the bond of love and protection that siblings share.

Please note that regular classes will resume as per the usual schedule on 1st
September, 2023 i.e. Friday.

We wish you all a wonderful Raksha Bandhan filled with joy, love and togetherness.

Regards,




